RECEIVED

JAMES R. BENNETTS JUL 16 2008
Attorney At Law DEPARTMENT OF
P.O. Box 36 WATER RESCURCES

Challis, Idaho 83226-0036
Telephone (208) 879-4488
Fax (208) 879-4248

July 14, 2008
DEPARTMENT OF WATER RESOURCES
ATTN: NICK MILLER
PO BOX 83720
BOISE ID 83720-0098
RE: = Stanharrah, a Nevada Corporation
Dear Mr. Miller:
I received your letter dated July 10, 2008 and [ have arranged to meet with John Varadi
and the general manager of Stanharrah, Neil Anderson, later this week in order to make

headway on getting a plan together for Department approval.

I will update you as the matter progresses.

Very truly yours,

JRB:mlb
Cc:  Neil Anderson



